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3rd December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We have been having lots of fun learning our Makaton Nativity and are very excited to share it with 

you next week. 

 

We would like all children to be at the church for 8:45 on Monday 9th December, ready for a 9am 

start. 

 

Would Year R children please come to the church dressed in their costumes, with their school 

uniform in a named bag to change into once we return to school. 

 

We will then be walking back to school afterwards and would be very grateful for any support with 

this. 

 

We look forward to seeing you next week. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Year R and Year 6 Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  Article 31 

You have the right to play and rest and enjoy 

lots of activities. 
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